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Request for funding South Cariboo Health Foundation

You don't often get email from rmbullen@telus.net. Learn why this is important

Hello Kevin,

1 spoke with Natalie Kulyk the Director of Clinical Operations 100 Mile House regarding your concerns with the

possibility of Interior Health applying as well for the 40% grant for the wound care clinic project. Natalie stated the
fundingas she understood was alwaysgoingto be 100% ofthe Healths Foundation responsibility. Nataliesaid itwastoo

late for any request for funding on the hospitals' behalf because the request should have been made in February of this

year through Interior Health.

Best Regards

Richard Bullen

President South Cariboo Health Foundation


